
 
 

 

 

 

 

October 11, 2016 
 
Michael Sims, Wastewater Manager 
City of DeQueen 
P.O. Box 730 
DeQueen, AR 71832 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number:  AR0021733, AFIN 67-00023 
 Permit Schedule Event Reminder 
 
Dear Permittee: 
 
This letter serves as a reminder that per Part I, Section B, of the above referenced 
permit, a report addressing final compliance with Whole Effluent Toxicity (WET) limits is 
due three (3) years from the effective date of the permit. The permit became effective 
on November 1, 2013; therefore, the report is due on November 1, 2016. 
 
Please refer to NPDES Permit Number AR0021733 and AFIN 67-00023 in any written 
correspondence to this Department. Should you have any questions, feel free to call me 
at 501-682-0823 or e-mail me at barber@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kyle Barber 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch 
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